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I do not support HB2004. No Ranked-Choice Voting System in Oregon! 

 

This bill would eliminate our Constitutional right of one vote per person! Instead, this 

bill would not allow the majority winner from each party to continue on in the election 

process.   

Oregonians rights are already being taken away one by one and this is one of many 

that should NOT be taken away. 

 

Respectfully submitted 


